
To: Faith Formation Parents and Guardians 

From: Sr. Joanne 

Date: Week of October 15, 2023 

Re: Parent Meetings for Grades 2 & 3, Ongoing Registration, Late Arrivals/Early 
Dismissals 

Parent Meetings for Grades 2 & 3 – Sacramental Preparation 

Grade 2 Parent meetings will be held during our class times NEXT week.  At least one 
parent must attend one of these meetings to receive all the information needed to 
prepare for the Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Sunday, October 22, 2023  - 10:15- 11:15 AM – First Reconciliation Meeting 

Thursday, October 26, 2023 - 6:30 – 7:30 PM – First Reconciliation Meeting 

Grade 3 Parent Meetings will be held during the month of November which is quickly 
approaching us.  These meetings in preparation for First Eucharist will be held on the 
following dates and times: 

Sunday, November 12, 2023 -10:15 – 11:15 AM - First Eucharist Parent Meeting 

Thursday, November 16, 2023 - 6:30 – 7:30 PM - First Eucharist Parent Meeting 

If you are a parent of a 2nd grader you must attend one of the above 2nd grade parent 
meetings.  If you are a parent of a 3rd grader you must attend one of the above 3rd grade 
meetings.  Please make every effort to attend your designated meetings.  If you do not 
attend, you will have to meet with Sr. Joanne at another mutually convenient time. 

Ongoing Registration 

If you know of someone who would like to join us for classes, please let them know that 
registration is always ongoing and that it is never too late to register.  We’d be delighted 
to work with families and children who come to us or who are referred by you!  Please 
encourage them to contact the faith formation office and speak with Sr. Joanne or 
Belinda at (716) 297-5010 ext. 200 (Belinda) or ext. 202 (Sr. Joanne). 

Reminder:  Late Arrivals/Early Dismissals 

We are reminding all parents that if you arrive late for class and the main door is locked, 
you need to come to Door #4 near the office, ring the bell and sign in before you go to 
class. 

Early dismissals work similarly.  If you need to pick up your child early from class, 
please come to Door #4, ring the bell, come in and sign them out.  Children will not be 
dismissed without a parent for safety purposes. 

 


